Florida Perinatal Quality Collaborative



Partnering to Improve Health Care Quality for Mothers and Babies

GRAND ROUNDS

"Eliminating Non-Medically Indicated Deliveries <39 Weeks Gestational Age"

The Florida Perinatal Quality Collaborative has six obstetricians available to visit your hospital for Grand Rounds presentations, OB department meetings or other meetings with clinicians to discuss your EED project and to encourage efforts around eliminating elective deliveries before 39 weeks. Topics they can cover include: how to make the justification for eliminating early term elective deliveries, how to mobilize a quality improvement team in your hospital and how to gain the buy-in of your obstetrics staff.

FPQC OBSTETRICS SPEAKERS

Jorge L. Gomez, MD
South Florida Perinatal Medicine, L.P.

Clinical Assistant Professor

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology
Florida International University

College of Medicine



Ester Lincourt, MD
Senior Partner, Women's Care Florida
(Available beginning January 2013)



Karen E. Harris, MD, MPH

President North Florida Women's Physicians Vice Chair, ACOG District XII (Florida)



Robert W. Yelverton, MD

Chief Medical Officer Women's Care Florida Chair-Elect, ACOG District XII (Florida)



Washington C. Hill, MD, FACOG

Medical Director, Labor and Delivery Director, Maternal-Fetal Medicine Sarasota Memorial Hospital



Adolfo Gonzalez-Garcia, MD, FACOG

Obstetrics Medical Director Regional Perinatal Intensive Care Center Department Chair, OB/GYN



If you would like to schedule a presentation, please contact Linda A. Detman at: ldetman@health.usf.edu or 813-974-5865.

Support in part by:

